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          Monday 15th April 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We are excited to announce our Year 1 educational visit to Sea Life Adventure – The Wild, on  
Tuesday 7th May 2024.  There is a wide variety of amazing animals to discover. This will deepen their knowledge 
of animal classification which is part of the Year One science curriculum. 
 
The visit is within school hours so morning and afternoon times are unchanged.   
 
School uniform must be worn on the day and good walking shoes will be required. Please make sure they are 
wearing sun cream and they have a waterproof coat as the majority of this trip will be outside.  
 
Children will be provided with a packed lunch from school, but you can provide your child with a packed lunch 
from home if you prefer.  Please can this be in a named plastic carrier bag and ensure that all drinks are in cartons 
or plastic bottles.  
 
We are asking for a contribution of £9.00 which will cover the entrance fee and an interactive animal talk. Your 
child will not require any spending money.  
 
If your child has a Sea Life Adventure pass you do not need to pay, however, we must have their pass on the day 
of the trip so they can be admitted. Their annual unlimited pass currently costs £18.00 so you may consider 
purchasing this instead of £9.00 for the one day pass. You would need to do this in advance either online at 

(Annual Passes - Sealife Adventure) or at the venue. 
 
Please log into ParentPay (www.parentpay.com) and: 

- give permission for the trip,  
- indicate if you will provide your child with a home packed lunch  
- make the payment of £9.00 or  
- indicate that you have an annual pass for Sea Life Adventure and can provide it for the trip. 

 
Any parents experiencing difficulties paying should speak to the school office as we would love all the children to 
enjoy this experience. Please give permission and pay by Tuesday 30th April 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Bolter, Mrs Britton and Mr Sesniak 
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